

For most of us, Hurricane Sandy is a distant memory. Sadly, over 150 families in Union Beach who lost their homes are still struggling to make ends meet. The Gateway Church of Christ recently opened a soup kitchen called "Spoon Full of Hope" to serve warm and healthy meals to these families.

On the first three Mondays of March, the 3rd, 10th and 17th, St. James students in grades 6-8 will have a chance to volunteer at this soup kitchen. Four students are needed to volunteer each Monday from 4:30-8pm (setting up, greeting, serving, cleaning up, etc.). They will have a St. James adult chaperone. Students must volunteer for the entire duration: no late drop-offs or early pickups.

Since space is limited, we encourage anyone interested to reply ASAP by filling the bottom portion of this flyer and sending to school or by sending email to caresteps@mysaintjames.com providing the information requested below. You will receive a confirmation by email with directions.

Questions? Call or text Sandy Thuel at 732-768-0457.

Don'	t ı	m	iss	s t	hi	s !	gr	ec	it	οp	p	or	tu	ni	ty	to	o g	јe	t c	OI	mı	m	un	it	y s	se	rv	ice	?	10	ur	S (an	d	m	ak	æ	а	di	ffe	ere	en	ce	!
	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_		_	_	_	_	_	_	_	_	

"SPOON FULL OF HOPE" VOLUNTEERING REQUEST										
Preferred Date (you will get assigned to one but check all which may work for you)										
March 3:	March 10:	March 17:	-							
Student Name:		Homeroom:	DATE STOPS							
Parent Email:	Co	ntact phone:	The second							
Parent Signature:										